
 

      

 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106   https://colorado.gov/drms 
Jared Polis, Governor | Dan Gibbs, Executive Director | Virginia Brannon, Director  

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
Date: October 10, 2022 
To: Patrick Lennberg, DRMS 
From: Brock Bowles, DRMS 
RE: Goose Haven Pit (M-2010-071), AM2 

Request to review adequacy responses (Oct. 5, 2022) that relate to ground water  
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
On October 5, 2022, Weiland, Inc. (on behalf of City of Lafayette) submitted responses to the 
DRMS August 2, 2022 adequacy questions.  I am requesting you to review the adequacy 
questions that pertain to the outstanding ground water issues. These are questions 8 and 9 of the 
response. 
 
The City of Lafayette is proposing to install a clay lined pit within 200 feet of residential homes 
on the western boundary of the pit.  The clay lined pit has the potential to interrupt the flow of 
ground water around these properties.  Weiland Inc. concludes there will be no effect from the 
clay lined pit on the water table.    
 
The decision date for AM2 is October 10, 2022, which is also the 365th day from which the 
application was deemed complete.  This matter will be scheduled for a Board hearing in the near 
future at which your analysis of the ground water data will be important. Please submit your 
adequacy questions to me before October 24, 2022 as we will continue to work on the adequacy 
issues up to the Board meeting.  
 

 
 


